
January 18, 2017 
 
It was a great night for a cook-out, and Capt. Skip Armstrong brought out his grilling tools to 
make his winning team's strip steaks.  While Skip was outside grilling on the Weber, the non-
winning team members were getting ready to munch on some tube steaks.  There were old and 
new faces in the crowd, as we were joined by some Key clabbers from U of M.   
 It was great to see Damon Marxer in from Colorado.  It was also good to see Renea back from 
her California trip. 
As I was Skip's  sideman outside with the grill, I wasn't able to get any good "scoops" for this 
week's newsletter. Linda finally got the meeting started and everyone seemed to be having a 
good time. 
The Key Clubbers got up to speak about a dinner fundraiser they are doing, with the proceeds 
going to Pendrickton Center.  They will be selling tickets this week for the event (which I do not 
have the date for).  So bring some extra money this week to purchase tickets. 
Frank "the Tank" Purrington says that the date of the Tiger Game this year is Wednesday, June 
7, 2017.  Game is against the California Angels. 
More info to come. 
 
Waiting for Nathan's July 4th hog dog eating contest, 
Joey Chestnut 
 
January 25-Meeting @ K of C. 


